
 

 

Winchester City (South) 
 

 
Join your local Dedicated Neighbourhood Officer (DNO) for a burglary safeguarding meeting 

We care about the safety of our community. To help protect your home and businesses, we invite all 
residents to attend an informative meeting on preventing burglary. 

What you’ll learn: 

• How to secure your property against break-ins 

• Tips for spotting suspicious behaviour 

• The latest crime prevention tools and resources 

• Advice on what to do if you’re a victim of burglary 

This is a great opportunity to meet your local PCs and PCSOs, while learning practical steps to 
safeguard your property. Bring your questions and concerns! 

Please contact PC 28024 Will Andrews for any further details required. 

 
 

 

Contact your local Neighbourhood Policing Team on 101. Find 
and email your team online using the postcode search at 
www.hampshire.police.uk. 

Burglary Safeguarding Meeting Schedule 
with PC 28024 Will Andrews 

 

Tuesday 21st January 18:30 – Badger Farm Community Centre SO22 4QB (next 
to Sainsbury’s Supermarket) 
 
Wednesday 22nd January 11:00 – St Luke’s Church SO22 4BX (Mildmay Street, 
at the bottom of Battery Hill) 
 

william.andrews@hampshire.police.uk 


